
Good morning, 

Here is our news for Tuesday, December 4th 

Shelfie, the Guardian Elf is hiding in the library, hanging out by her favorite books.  Stop by and find her this week to see 

which books she recommends.  Also, this week, grab an entry form and use it to write down her book recommendations 

for each day. Turn it in on Friday, with the correct answers, and be entered into a drawing for a prize.   

By now you should have checked the lists in the Commons to see if you purchased a yearbook or not.  If you 

did not, your final chance to buy one is here!  Today and Wednesday are the only 2 days you are able to buy a 

yearbook.  Please bring your $25 to the office before school, during your lunch, or after school on either of 

these days if you would like a yearbook in June. Don’t delay…buy your yearbook today and tomorrow! 

Attention all ASB classroom representatives please remember to turn in your Spirit Week posters to Mrs. 

Walsh or Mrs. Matheson as soon as possible.    

Riding the school bus is a privilege. Our students all want to get home quickly and safely.  We can 

show universal respect of ourselves, fellow riders and our bus drivers by following these simple 

courtesies.  

Personal foul! Don't jam your way onto the bus.  

Illegal block! Large items other than instruments do not belong on the bus. Our busses are too full! 

Impersonal foul! Scoot over for others students.  Please be respectful and graciously make room for 

other students as they get on the bus.   

Un-sportsman-like conduct! Please be respectful – Drivers are people too. Being rude or mean just 

takes the bus drivers attention away from the job of getting you to your destination safely. 

Illegal motion! Do not kneel, stand or turn around to talk to your friend sitting behind you. You could 

get hurt or hurt someone else. 

Seat interference! Pick and seat quickly and stay there for your entire ride. 

Holding penalty! Keep your hands to yourself. 

Ineffective use of the can! Keep our busses clean. Food and drinks are not allowed on the bus, and 

make sure litter makes it into the trash. 

Improper use of cell phones!  Cell phones are allowed on the bus if you are willing to follow these 

simple rules. 

 No videos or pictures 

 Music is for personal enjoyment only use earbuds or headphones 

 No phone calls – no one wants to hear your conversation with someone else. 

 

Remember Gateway, guard your character! 

 


